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8020 180th Street SE
Snohomish, WA 98296

206-793-8430
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission         November 9, 2015                                         

1300 S Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Reason: Transition to fare flexibility rates

To WUTC:

On behalf of Miller Schmer Inc., d/b/a Seattle Express I am writing this letter to inform the WUTC that we are requesting to transition to the fare flexibility rates.

I have included through e-filing the tariff pages, balance sheet and notice to customer letter.

Thank you,

Matt Schmer

Seattle Express

Vice-President

206-793-8430
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